4th. April, 1900,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 2nd.

ins tant,
in reference to the case of the steamer "EMNIL BERENZ", and have
tate that the Society's Surveyor at Stettin is bei

instriucted Lo attend to the

T am, Dear Sirs,

Yoursefaithfully,

Messrs. The

Gderwerke Maschinenfabrik Schiffsbauwerft A.G.,

GRABGOGW, a0,




